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Recently a house on Ocean Blvd was heavily damaged due to use of fireworks.  

According to the fire department, pine straw played a significant role in escalating the 

fire at the base of the house foundation. 

 As you know, we have an abundance of pine straw, so 

please no fireworks.  It just makes no sense to endanger 

your house, or your neighbors and their houses.  Also, 

regardless as to what some may say, Covington Lakes is 

mandated by Horry County as a fireworks free area.  

You can be prosecuted by the County.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

You may have noticed that some fountains are 

missing.  These have been sent away to be resealed.   

As soon as they are returned, others will be sent for 

repair.  They are under warranty so there will be no  

cost. 

  

 

 

A "dam" has been installed in order to raise the lake levels.  Since there has been little  

rain, there are no measurable results yet.  Hang in there, it 

will happen 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The last half of the Horry County speed bump study will take place between 5/8 and 

5/12.  After they analyze the results, we'll find out when, or if, the 

speed bumps can be funded by the County.  If no money is 

available, we will obtain estimates on installing the speed bumps 

ourselves.       

 


